
 

 

Product Phase out Notice 

 
 

Released date: October 1, 2020 

Dear Valued Customers,  
 
Apacer highly appreciate your company has been purchasing this product in the past few 
years. We would like to inform you that below part number is discontinued from October 1, 
2020. While supply last, we will continue support this part at a MOQ of 100pcs.  
 

 
 

 
Apacer’s mission is to continue providing customer with excellent and high quality products. 

If you have any questions or requests to our product, please feel free to contact us at any 

time. We will offer you our best service as you need. 

 

CanBus Product Team 

Apacer Technology Inc. 

 

Description EOL Part Number Replacement 

Full Height mPCIe support CAN2.0A APEFC-R50 N/A 


